Nominations sbught
for Alaskan
of the Year Award

Nominations for the Alaskan of the
| Year Award are being accepted until
Nov. 30. The award goes to an
outstanding living Alaskan, based on
the person's contributions to Alaska
over the vears.

The awards will be presented dur-
ing a ceremony at the Sheraton An-
chorage Hotel March 27, 1987,
Nominations should be accompanied
by a brief bi iwcal sketch and
statement of achievements, and they
can be sent to Gordon J. Zerbetz, %00
W. S4th Ave., Anchorage 99518.
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